
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you are well and looking forward to the weekend!  
 
Curriculum Maps 
A reminder that the curriculum maps are on the school website which allows you to see what 
your children are learning. https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/page/?title=Subjects&pid=483 
 
Safeguarding Snapshot 
This week's Safeguarding Snapshot can be found [here]. This is a Young Minds Well being 
Advent Calendar for Students.  
 
Christmas Raffle 
The Christmas Raffle is open to all. We encourage you to purchase as many tickets as 
possible via the Squid Offer. The image here lists the amazing prizes on offer including an 
Xbox Series X and Airpod Pro’s. The prize draw will take place in the assembly on the last 
day of term.  
 
Assembly 
Today’s assembly was on gossip and rumours and the impact it can have on people. 
Please see the PDF attached as reference. 
 

 
Uniform 
A gentle reminder as we lead up to the Christmas holidays, uniform standards still apply. 
Students should not be wearing jewellery other than one single stud in each ear. There 
should be no false/painted nails or haircuts during school time, which includes the lead up to 
Christmas. Students will be removed from circulation for break and lunch if this occurs.   
 
A reminder students should not be wearing socks over their tights. If their feet are cold, they 
can wear socks underneath their tights. Blazers must also be worn at all times travelling 
around school.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact.  
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend and wrap up warm.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Hawes 
 
-- 
Miss K Hawes 
Year 8 Leader 
Teacher of Physical Education 

  

https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/page/?title=Subjects&pid=483
https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4827&type=pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Unxhh7gXNBxM7ITHm2HRh2OGE2YeRUAs/view?usp=sharing


 


